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This is a voter restriction bill that would add significant costs to our election. Passing 

it would only make it harder for people with families, disabilities, or working class 

people to vote.  

 

Voting is a right and should be accessible for everyone.  

 

“In the 2024 rankings, Oregon remains the most accessible state for voters, while 

Mississippi is now the most restrictive. Furthermore, the research uncovers a trend of 

increasing polarization in voting accessibility, with Republican-controlled states 

generally enacting more stringent voting laws and Democratic-controlled states 

adopting more voter-friendly measures.” Cost of Voting in the American States: 2024 

 

https://www.liebertpub.com/doi/10.1089/elj.2024.0037 

 

 

 


